Christina L. Webb

From: Skinner, Chris <chris.skinner@norfolk.gov.uk>

Sent: 09 November 2015 19:54

To: Christina L. Webb

Subject: FW: FW: Investigation Report ClIr Huxtable 3-9-15 - Confidential

Hope this is what you need. This email provides the IP’s comments on the Bob Huxtable investigation report and on
the complaint against Councillor Johnson.
Chris

From: Alex Oram [mailto:alex.oram@chi-assoc.com]

Sent: 13 September 2015 20:32

To: Skinner, Chris

Subject: Re: FW: Investigation Report Clir Huxtable 3-9-15 - Confidential

HI Chris

Based on the report and David's findings | think that the recommendations are fine. | hope that
is sufficient - | am happy to draft a separate document going into more detail (though there is

very little to comment on given the lack of information in the report - which is not a criticism

given the detail of this specific complaint!)

Looking back through emails | can see that | missed commenting in the other complaint relating
to Martham Parish Council - sorry about that must have got lost in the pile | was dealing with
when | got back from holiday. Not sure what you have done with that one, but for what its
worth my position would be that it is not really in the public interest to be looking into
potential breaches that appear to have been resolved (in that the member's register is now
correct.) My view is that you should initially ask the clerk to confirm that the Parish Council
have had no dealings with Watea or Broadland Training Solutions since Councillor Johnson
became a member in December 2013. If there have been no instances where Councillor
Johnson's interests in these companies came up, | would write to Councillor Johnson reminding
him of his obligations but advising that no further action is required in relation to this matter.

Thanks Chris
Alex
Alex Oram

ch&i associates
www.chi-assoc.com

Specialists in complex investigations | 253 Park Lane, Macclesfield, SK11 8AA | 07909 894 983 | enquiries@chi-assoc.com | www.chi-assoc.com
Company Number 7526331, registered at Companies House, Cardiff

On 10 September 2015 at 16:15, Skinner, Chris <chris.skinner@norfolk.gov.uk> wrote:

Alex



I would be grateful for your comments on this Investigation Report. Thanks.

Chris Skinner, Solicitor
nplaw

01603 223736

07796 941314

chris.skinner@norfolk.gov.uk

I Morfolk County Council, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich, Morfolk, NR1 2DH
np aw www.nplaw.co.uk
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From: Johnson, David - nplaw

Sent: 04 September 2015 14:57

To: Skinner, Chris

Subject: Investigation Report Cllr Huxtable 3-9-15 - Confidential

Chris,

I have completed my report and here it is. I have not referred to the Independent Person — happy
to do so if you think it appropriate in this case.

David

David Johnson
Solicitor

nplaw
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